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Shannon McGuire

From: FASTSIGNS 2282 <fastsigns.2282@fastsigns.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 6, 2021 7:23 PM

To: Shannon McGuire

Subject: Re: Sign Permit Application Review - Rejected

***   This email is from an external source, use caution before clicking on links or opening attachments.   *** 

Shannon, 

 

Appreciate following up on this. We are no longer working on this project. The zoning on this one was peculiar and I've 

never made an appeal before. I recommended another company to help them with this. 

 

Thanks, 

 

 

Eric Journagan 

FASTSIGNS® of Lee's Summit | Owner | 2282@fastsigns.com 

1163 SE Oldham Pkwy, Lee's Summit, MO 64081 

Center: (816) 600-0264 | Direct: (816) 598-8428 

www.fastsigns.com/2282 

Each location independently owned and operated. 
 

 
 

  

On Thu, Sep 2, 2021 at 2:53 PM Shannon McGuire <Shannon.McGuire@cityofls.net> wrote: 

Project: PRSGN20214533 - ClearPath Financial Group   

Staff has completed the review of your sign permit application and comments are provided on the Applicants 

Letter.  This document can be accessed by clicking on the link provided below.  The revised application document(s) can 

be uploaded using the same link once the necessary corrections have been completed.   Feel free to contact us at 816-

969-1200, or by email at DevTech@cityofls.net, with any questions you may have.   

https://devservices.cityofls.net/Permit/Status?permitId=89577  

This email was sent from Lee's Summit Production.  

  

 
 

Shannon McGuire  | Planner 
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220 SE Green Street | Lee's Summit, MO 64063 

816.969.1237 |cityofLS.net | Shannon.McGuire@cityofls.net 

 

 

 

 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: “This electronic message transmission (including any accompanying attachments) from www.cityofls.net is intended solely for the 
person or entity for its intended recipient(s) and may contain information that is confidential, privileged, or otherwise protected from disclosure. The information 
contained is intended solely for the use of the individual(s), organization(s) or entity(ies) named above. If you have received this transmission but are not the 
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have 
received this e-mail in error, please contact sender immediately by Reply e-mail and delete/destroy the original message and all copies.” 
 
Although this e-mail and any attachments are believed to be free of any virus or other defect that might negatively affect any computer system into which it is 
received and opened, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that it is virus free and no responsibility is accepted by the sender for any loss or damage 
arising in any way in the event that such a virus or defect exists. 


